

April 20, 2009

Hon. Thomas Friedel Mayor - City of Racine Racine City Hall 730 Washington Avenue Racine WI 53403

Racine Common Council c/o Janice Johnson-Martin, City Clerk Racine City Hall 730 Washington Avenue Racine WI 53403

Re: Report of the Racine Board of Ethics (2008-2009)

Dear Honorable Mayor and Members of the Common Council:

By this letter, I forward to you the Report of the Board of Ethics for 2008-2009, as required by Sec. 2-582 of the City of Racine Code of Ethics. On behalf of the entire Board, I thank you for allowing us to serve the City of Racine in this capacity.

Respectfully submitted,

Mary F. Wyant, Chairperson City of Racine Board of Ethics

MFW/t Enclosure

c: Russell Missureli
Diana Garcia
Douglas Nicholson
Pastor Keith Evans
Jay R. Christie
Robert Weber, City Attorney
Janice Johnson-Martin, City Clerk



